
Christopher Joseph Bacon 

1773 SE Riviera Drive 

Bend, OR 97702 

541-579-9603 

Baconchris920@gmail.com 

OGSCAA Scholarship Program 

 

 

Dear scholarship Committee, 

I am writing to express my enthusiastic interest in the OGSCAA Scholarship. My name is 

Christopher bacon, and I am eager to further my education and career in golf course 

maintenance, an area I have grown profoundly passionate about in the past two years. 

 

In 2020, I discovered my passion for golf, which quickly evolved into a dedicated career pursuit. 

My experience in golf course maintenance has been exciting and fulfilling. I have spent the past 

two years performing essential tasks such as mowing fairways and greens, rolling green, cutting 

cups,aerating,sod work, and learning about noxious weeds and the appropriate chemicals to 

manage them. This hands-on experience has not only honed my technical skills but also taught 

me the critical importance of time management in maintaining high standards of course quality. 

 

Working at Tetherow golf resort has been particularly transformative. The opportunity to work at 

such a well-established venue has allowed me to gain invaluable knowledge and practical skills 

that I am eager to expand upon. My role at Tetherow has deepened my appreciation for the art 

and science of golf course management furthering my ambition to advance in this field. 

 

Receiving the OGSCAA Scholarship would significantly support my educational and 

professional goals, enable me to acquire further expertise and contribute to the course 

maintenance industry with even greater proficiency. I am committed to applying the skills and 

knowledge gained from this scholarship to continue enhancing the quality of golf courses and to 



uphold the standards of excellence that the OGSCAA represents. 

 

Thank you for considering my application. I look forward to the opportunity to contribute to and 

benefit from the OGSCAA community. 


